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Al Correspondence to be addressed to the General Secretary

CIRCULAR No. 17 / 2022-25 Date: 12.09.2022
To: ALL UNITS / MEMBERS IN BENGALURU CIRCLE

Dear Comrades,
PLATINUM JUBILEE CELEBRATION

You are aware our Federation — All India State Bank of India Staff Federation
(AISBISF) has entered the Platinum Jubilee Year and will be completing 75 years of its
struggle filled in the formative years and thereon service filled existence to its members
across the country.

This is a proud moment for all of us who are part of this great organization and being
able to walk shoulder to shoulder with the comrades as activists/committee members
In a unit or as Local Secretary of a Unit supporting our leaders/representatives who
have guided from the front and secured and ensured that, we have a service condition
in place for our protection from exploitation by the management. 75years in the life of
an organization like that of ours may not be too much, however, for us beings it is more
than one’s lifetime within it. In that context, we feel blessed to be in time of such a
milestone and calls for a celebration with all who have journeyed through and had held
close to their bosoms and worked with dedication and fervour in their hearts in
furthering and accruing benefits to all Bankmen.

It is with immense pleasure, we invite you to be a part of this celebration being held on
16** October 2022 at UDUPI, the temple town of THE YUGAPURUSHA'’ (Lord Krishna)
whose advent on this earth heralded an era of change, federation’s birth in 1947 has
been similarly in tune with bringing about change in the lives of all bank workmen in
the country going beyond the precincts of our own limited membership.

We from the Central Committee of the circle will feel honoured to have you all amidst us
on this occasion and would like to see all of you being a part of this life time event of
such a magnitude and importance. We request you all once again to make necessary
arrangements for your travel and stay and inform the reception committee to enable
providing best possible facilities at the venue.

We have furnished below the contact details to whom you may kindly confirm your
participation before 25t September 2022 through WHATSAPP. You may also seek the
assistance of below mentioned comrades in case lodging accommodation is required.

Com. PRASHANTH, DEPUTY GENERAL SECRETARY, AO-6 : 9481177635
Com. CHANDRAKANTH K N, ASST. GEN. SECRETARY, UDUPI : 9449331244

With best regards,
Yours cqmradely,

M. UMAR
GENERAL SECRETARY



